mlxw\anommsnue BERVICE

December 20, 1956

Dear Radio Friend,:
I am pleased to advise you that the information — — ———

contained in your RECEPTION REPORT with reference to our Frequency Test,

conducted by this Station on _December 18, 1956 , 18 corrects

Accordingly, it is with pleasure that we CONFIRM your
Reccption Report after comparison with the Official Engineering Log of

this Radio Stsatlons

KDES thanks youl for your cooperation and initiative

and wishes you the very best of luck in your excellent worke

Very truly yours,

DIXIE BROADCASTING SERVICE

Mennrs i ot
HENRY/J/ LAZARONE

Chief Engineer

P.S. Glad to hear from Nebraska. I was stotioned at Offutt AFB in
Omgha for 2% years. Even married a girl from Omsha. I guess
the weather is pretty cold up there right now. It's a pleasent
74 degrees here today. Good luck to you. Merry Christmas
and a happy New Year.



